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MEMORANDUM 19-116 
 
To:  Katie Koester, City Manager 
 
From:  Dan Gardner, Public Works Superintendent 
 
Date:  August 23, 2019 
 
Subject: SNOW REMOVAL & SANDING SERVICES 2019 – 2022 
               
 
On August 22, 2019, bids were opened for the referenced three-year renewable service contract.  This 
work was advertised in the Homer News on 8/1/19 and 8/8/19.  This service contract provides snow 
plowing and sanding services for City Hall, Fire Department, Police Department, Public Library, and 
the Skyline Fire Station. 
 
Three bids were received from qualified firms.  The bid results were totaled per citywide trip, and the 
results are as follows: 
 
 Firm Name   Snow Plow/Trip Sanding/Trip  Total/Trip 
 

Gregoire Construction $570   $466   $1036 
ABH Building   $970   $900   $1870 
Dutch Boy Landscaping $835   $650   $1485 

 
RECOMMENDATION:  The City Council pass a resolution awarding the 2019-2022 Snow Removal & 
Sanding Services Contract to Gregoire Construction, of Homer, Alaska and authorize the City Manager 
to execute the appropriate documents. 
 
Fiscal Note: 
 
 Account Numbers 
 Fire Department 100.0150.5210 
 Police Department 100.0160.5244 
 City Hall  100.0140.5210 
 Library   100.0145.5244  
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